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POSTPONEMENT NOTICE  

OCEANO DUNES ANNUAL REPORT & WORK PLAN WORKSHOP 

 

SAN LUIS OBISPO, CALIFORNIA: – SLO County Air Pollution Control District (APCD), in 

collaboration with California State Parks, had previously scheduled an October 1, 2019 

workshop to provide an opportunity to review the Second Draft 2019 Annual Report and 

Work Plan for the Oceano Dunes SVRA. At this time, the workshop is being postponed 

while State Parks, APCD and the Scientific Advisory Group work to determine necessary 

modifications to the plan to achieve the goals of Stipulated Order of Abatement 17-01 

(SOA).   

 

APCD will keep the public and all stakeholders adequately informed of any workshops or 

hearings scheduled in regard to SOA 17-01 and the 2019 Annual Report and Work Plan.  

 

The public may also submit comments regarding the Second Draft 2019 Annual Report 

and Work Plan to info@slocleanair.org.  

 

To view the plan and all related documents that have been submitted thus far, or to find 

out more about the efforts to mitigate dust emissions from the Oceano Dunes, visit 

SLOCleanAir.org/air-quality/oceano-dunes-efforts. 
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